
 

 

Asian Tiger Mosquito Alert 
Washington Borough 

 

 

Asian Tiger Mosquitoes were found in Washington Borough on July 13, 2017.  The Asian Tiger 

Mosquito, Aedes albopictus, is an invasive species of mosquito and is an aggressive daytime 

biter.  Asian Tiger Mosquitoes are capable of transmitting several mosquito-borne diseases.    

This mosquito lays its eggs and develops in small containers that are holding water.  Please urge 

residents to dump and drain water from containers in their yards.  Tires, planters, saucers, tarps, 

buckets, and bird baths should all be dumped at least once a week.   

 

The Warren County Mosquito Control Commission has increased their surveillance in the area to 

determine the extent of the infestation and is planning on performing adult mosquito treatments 

by ultra-low volume spraying with a truck mounted sprayer in response.  Initial treatments are 

planned for July 20, 2017 from 8:30 pm – 11:30 pm in the following areas:  

 

 Washington Borough - Cattelle Court, N. Jackson Ave, Jackson Ave., E. Stewart, 

Tayor St., Cleaveland St., E.Warren, S. Wanderling, Belvidere Ave., West Warren, and 

Cherry St.. 

 

Please visit the Commission’s website  www.warrencountymosquito.org for daily treatment 

schedules and more information about mosquitoes.   
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